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BE PREPARED FOR POSSIBLE RUNOFF 
 
Staff continue to work long hours dealing with the recent, near record breaking, snowfall 
event.  With the predicted warmer temperatures, some staff has been reassigned to 
inspect all catch basins to ensure they are clear and ready for the anticipated rapid 
snow melt and the associated heavy runoff.   
 
Residents who typically have to deal with water problems during snow melt events may 
wish to prepare for the runoff by obtaining free empty burlap sacks from the 
Summerland Fire Department.  Sand for filling these sacks is available at the old Kelly 
Care site next to the library.  Access is off Wharton Street.  
 

 
For more information contact Works & Utilities at 250-494-0431. 
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